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Abhishek Chikkara 
Area Sales Manager, Wipro Care 
Consumer and Lightning 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/abhishek
-chhikara-818900b4/  

 

Abhishek Sehgal 
Senior Software Engineer, Uber 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/abhishek
-sehgal-789b26136/  

 

Aditya Gaur  
Software Engineer, Atlassian 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/aditya-
gaur-a3ab2a12a/  

 

Amogh Babbar   
Lead Data Scientist, Zupee 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/amogh-
babbar/  

 

Anmol Goel  
Technical Lead, OpenSense Labs 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/anmolgo
yal74/  

 

Ayush Mehra   
Software Engineer, Tata 1mg 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/ayush-
mehra-980453130/  
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Deepak Sharma 
PhD, IIM Ahmedabad  
https://www.linkedin.com/in/deepak-
sharma-181452aa/ 
 

 

Harikesh Kumar   
Senior Software Engineer, Tickertape  
https://www.linkedin.com/in/harikesh
22/  

 

Karan Dhingra 
Engineer, Media.net 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/itskd/  

 

Lavnish 
Assistant Manager, Central Bank of 
India 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/lavnish21
/ 

 

Mohit Balhara 
Marketing Executive, Shamir Optical 
India 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/mohit-
balhara-3a090a101/  

 

Naman Rathi 
Product Manager, Microsoft 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/naman-
rathi/  
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Neha Jain 
Growth Manager, Pup Tech 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/neha-
jain-0905a410b/  

 

Pappu Kumar 
PhD Scholar, IIT Madras 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/pappukr
4444/  

 

Shashank Singh 
MTech, Delhi Technical University 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/shashank
-singh-prakash/  
 

 

Shivam Panwar 
Senior Data Scientist, LUMIQ 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/shivam-
panwar-284989101/  

 Shubham Jain 
Senior Software Engineer, 
Springboard 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/shubham
dotjain/  
 

 

Utkarsh Anand 
Software Design Engineer III, 
NewSpace Research and Technologies 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/utkarsh-
anand-903668180/  
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Yash Kaushal 
Senior System Engineer, NewSpace 
Research and Technologies 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/yaashkau
shal/  

 

Yukti Chopra 
PhD, Computational Cognitive 
Neuroscience, SISSA Italy 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/yukti-
chopra/  

 Hemant Singh 
Senior Analyst, Strate Sphere 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/hemant-
singh-a24339139/  

  
 
 
  


